LIFE

Extension in Grace Period for premium payment

At EFU Life, we are doing everything we can to support you through the ongoing COVID-19
situation!

In order to help alleviate your financial burden and ensure that you remain protected during
the Coronavirus crisis, we are extending the Grace Period for premium payments from the
standard 30 days to 75 days, for all In-force policies.

If your In-force policy’s renewal Due Date falls either on 1 March 2020 or 1 April 2020, you
will have 75 days to pay the premium instead of the usual 30 days, without the loss of
insurance benefits laid out in the Provisions and Conditions.

So premium for policies with renewal Due Date falling on 1 March 2020 can be submitted
till 15 May 2020. Similarly, premium for those policies with renewal Due Date falling on 1
April 2020 can be submitted till 15 June 2020.

For further information on the above flexibility, please feel free to reach out to us at
csd@efulife.com

Our mission is to inspire and protect your dreams. With so much happening around us, we
want to reassure you that we continue to monitor the situation closely and will consider
additional adjustments if needs arise.

Thank you for continuing to entrust your dreams with EFU Life!



